Billings Public Schools
415 North 30" Street

/\ Billings, Montana 59101-1298

BILLINGS
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Supplemental Programs

Dear Ben Steele Parent/Guardian,

During these time of online learning, students may be asked to participate in one or
more video conferencing programs that may include:

e Zoom https://zoom.us/

Students will not need to sign-up for the program. A unique password and/or
access code will be assigned and provided for each session by the teacher. Though
the program using audio and video communications, the teacher can mute both
audio and video feeds from your student’s computer allowing them to participate
and add to conversations as needed. If you are okay with your student’s
participation there is no need to do anything. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact the classroom teacher or administration.

Please return this form to school, scan, or take a photo of this document then attach to an email if
opting out.

No, I do not want my child to participate in the Zoom video conferencing program(s).

Student’s Name

Parent’s Signature Date


https://zoom.us/

